January 11, 2017
Important Information for Sears Canada Customers
Certain Kenmore, Frigidaire, and Danby Dehumidifiers
Recently, Sears Canada wrote to you alerting you to a recall on these dehumidifiers.
Unfortunately the original notice contained several errors which have caused confusion.

GD Midea Air Conditioning equipment has recalled several models of dehumidifiers
sold under the brand names of Kenmore, Frigidaire, and Danby.

However, the correct dates for affected models are those manufactured between 2003
and 2013, not 2003 through 2016 as the original notice stated.

To find out if your dehumidifier is affected, please return to the Home page using the
buttons at the top of this page. Carefully input your brand, model and serial number
into the Verification Tool. Please note that not all units are impacted by the recall. If
you do not see your Brand and Model, then your unit is not affected.

If you need assistance, you may call 1-800-600-3055 between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. (Central
Time) Monday through Friday; however, the website will be much quicker for most
customers.



